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The Band and Choir will be having a performance on 

Wednesday April 1 @ 1:45 PM 

 *** This event is open to grade 7 parents only *** 

 Thank you. 

 

 

Try Something New Activities  
From April 6 – 17 students will have the opportunity to participate in some new activities 

such as Golf, Tennis, Zumba, Yoga and Bangra.   

 
New Staff 

We would like to Welcome Arlena Street, Justyna Salek and 

Christina Thomson to the staff of Woodland Park Elementary.  

Also, Ms. Thiessen has stepped into the position of Acting-Vice 

Principal. 

 

 

HUGE KIDS SWAP MEET 

 

Cloverdale Fairgrounds 
** Saturday April 18, 2015** 

9am – 1pm 

**150 Vendors** 

**New and gently used baby to teen clothing, furniture toys and more** 

More info email kidswapmeets@hotmail.com 

Or call 604-513-8880 Susan 

 

April Important Dates 

Wednesday Apr 1 Band/Choir Concert 

Friday Apr 3 Good Friday – no school 

Monday Apr 6 Easter Monday – no school 

Friday Apr 10 PAC Hot Lunch 

Thursday Apr 23 Class, Team Photos 

Friday Apr 24 PAC Hot Lunch 

Monday Apr 27 PAC Meeting @ 2:45 

Tuesday Apr 28 Ready, Set, Learn 9 – 10 am 

Thursday April 23

 
Class and Team Photos 
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